
COUNCIL MEETING – 17 JANUARY 2019

Recommendation to Council from the General Purposes Committee 
held on 13 December 2018

The Committee considered a report which set out the details of the Pay 
Policy Statement 2019/20 for adoption by Council by 31 March 2019.

The Committee were asked to approve the Statement and recommend to 
full Council that the Pay Policy be adopted and published on the Council’s 
website with effect from 1 April 2019.

Points and comments included:

 The Committee noted that there had been no significant changes or 
direct financial implications from this Pay Policy Statement.

 It was confirmed that the figures were retrospective and were based on 
April 2018 data for publication in April 2019.

 The figures for the Pay Multiples were correct with regards to the 
calculation used which takes into account pay and related earnings.  All 
figures were verified.

RECOMMENDED to Council

1. that the draft Pay Policy Statement 2019/20, as set out in Appendix 
A to the report, be approved; and

2. that, following approval and adoption, the Pay Policy Statement 
2019/20 be published on the Council’s website with effect from 1 
April 2019.
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